
Motion by Councillors A Bailey and X McDade 
 

Great British Railways Headquarters 
  

This council believes that Perth would make a fantastic headquarters location for the new Great British Railways company. 
Perth and the wider counties of Perthshire and Kinross-shire saw significant growth and prosperity thanks to the arrival of the 
railways and their growth in the 1800s therefore it is fitting that Perth is considered by the Secretary of State when they 
decide where to locate these new headquarters. 

  
In light of the potential to bring significant numbers of highly-skilled jobs to the area, this council remits officers to lodge an 
Expression of Interest with the Great British Railways Transition Team by March 16,  and in accordance with the 
requirements laid out on the competition website at https://gbrtt.co.uk/hq/ 
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